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The Week Ahead 

 

Monday, Sept. 13, 2021 
Grade Welcome Assemblies – Video Presentation 

Block A - Grades 9 -12 

esday, Sept. 14, 2021 
GrantMe Scholarship Presentation – 7pm 

(over Zoom)  

Wednesday, Sept. 15, 2021 
Grade 8  

Parent Info Night-6:00 pm - Online Video Presentation 

Thursday, Sept. 16, 2021  

Friday, Sept. 17, 2021  
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Upcoming Events 

September 14 - GrantMe Scholarship Presentation (Zoom) - 7 p.m. 

September 20 - Staff Meeting 3:00 p.m. 

September 21 - Photo Day 

September 21 -  ELL Parent Night - 5:30 p.m. 

September 27 - Non-instructional Day 

September 27 - PAC Meeting 7 p.m.—Format TBD 

September 29 - Grade 12 Parent Night - 6 p.m.-TBD 

September 30 - Statutory Holiday - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation - Orange Shirt Day 

October 05 -  Club Fair at Lunch 

October 11 - Thanksgiving Day - no classes 
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FYI: 
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Grad Wear   

Price are $63 for the hoodie and $58 for the crew neck.   

On the order form, the only options are white, gray, and black 

SIZES: small/medium/large/XL/XXL  

Cheques made out to Fleetwood Park and orders go to Mr Erb.  
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Ballots reflect the real names of the  
candidates running in the  

Federal Fleetwood-Port Kells Ridinng. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 8’s will vote during Block C. 
 

Grade 9-10’s will vote during Block A. 
 

Grade 11-12’s will vote during Block B. 
 

 

 

 

STUDENT VOTE - SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

Mock Election 
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Health and Safety 
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Things to know for visitors at our schools 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 

While the updated provincial guidelines for K-12 settings welcome visitors and community use, we 

ask parents and guardians to be patient with their school as we unpack the operational impacts of 

allowing visitors inside. 

In the interim, if families wish to come into the school, we ask that you please make an appoint-

ment prior to attending. Virtual meetings and appointments will continue to be offered as part of 

our transition.   

Visitors are subject to the same health and safety protocols as students, staff and parents in the 

school's communicable disease plan, including: 

Performing a health check prior to entering a school building 

 Washing and sanitizing your hands before and after visiting a school 

 Wearing a mask indoors at all times 

 Respecting others' personal space 

 Signing in and out at the office. 

  

The communicable disease plan for schools should be communicated to visitors ahead of time, as 

well as posted at each school's front entrance. Schools will keep visitors' information on file for 45 

days, including date of visit, name and contact information. Access will be limited to only areas 

required for the purpose of a visit. 

If you have a scheduled appointment but do not feel well, do not enter the school. Please follow 

guidance from your health professional if you require self-isolation or self-monitoring and resched-

ule your appointment with the school. 

Visitor access to schools may be restricted by local or provincial public health orders or recom-

mendations from a medical health officer. 

For more information, see the Provincial COVID-19 Communicable Disease Guidelines for K-12 

Settings. 

by Jacob Zinn at 8:00 AM  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1131
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID_public_guidance/Guidance-k-12-schools.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/Pages/default.aspx
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/k-12-covid-19-health-safety-guidlines.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/k-12-covid-19-health-safety-guidlines.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/_layouts/15/userdisp.aspx?ID=33112
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September 3, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Re: B.C.’s Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation for Students 

 
B.C.’s Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation for children has been in effect since July 2019. This regulation supports 

the gathering of immunization records by Fraser Health for all students in all schools across the region within the prov-

ince’s jurisdiction and to offer immunizations in school settings. 
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Optional Student Accident Insurance 

 

Did you know that the Surrey School District does not insure expenses for student injuries that 
happen on school grounds or during school activities? You are responsible for these expenses 
as a parent or guardian. 

Several companies offer accident insurance. Parents who would like to purchase accident in-
surance for their child are advised to choose an insurance provider and plan that suits your 
family’s individual needs. For your convenience Surrey Schools has made available infor-
mation on student accident insurance through Insuremykids, and studyinsuredstudentacci-
dent.com. 

Some plan features: 

* Provides coverage 365 days a year, 24 hours a day, in or out of school. 

* Covers expenses that are limited or not insured under MSP, private or group insurance plans, 
for example, private tutors, lump sum payment for fractures and dislocations, counselling and 
much more. 

* Covers injury related Dental (including future expenses). 

* Covers Ambulance fees 

* Covers injury related Eyeglasses (limits may apply). 

* Low annual premiums from $13 - $33 per student. 

(Discounts available for families with 3 or more children). 

 

For more information, or to purchase directly online, please visit https:\\insuremykids.com  or 

https:\\studyinsuredstudentaccident.com. 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

https://insuremykids.com/
https://www.studyinsuredstudentaccident.com/
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: September 6
th

 – 10
th

  

Good morning Dragons! 

 

Welcome back to the 2021-2022 school year.  We are looking forward to a year of health, safety, 
excellence in learning and celebration of success!  We are very hopeful that our school year will be 
“near normal” in terms of our systems, and that we can reconnect, re-engage and rebuild our amaz-
ing Dragon community. 

 

 

We will continue to place the health and safety of all of our students and staff as our top priority and 
will continue to monitor all systems through a Covid-19 safety lens.  We are confident that all of our 
students and staff will continue to support the well-being of our community by following all required 
guidelines and safety protocols.  We thank all Dragons in advance for all you have done over the 
past 18 months to protect our health, and for all you will do this year to keep Fleetwood Park Sec-
ondary a safe and caring place. 
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This summer was a busy time at the school with several large projects.  You may have noticed that 

a new Portable classroom was delivered to our parking lot at the end of August.  Our District crew is 

in the process of completing this installation; and we are very grateful to have an additional class-

room available for our students.  This should be completed very soon. 
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The Floor replacement project was another very significant summer project.  Many of our classroom 
and office area floors were refloored with new carpet or linoleum.  The project was complicated with 
significant supply chain issues.  The flooring crew is currently finishing the last few stairwells, and 
the new flooring looks great!   

 

Our A210 Computer Lab was also renovated this summer with new data/electrical ports, new floor-
ing and new counter work stations.  Big project – and much needed.  The room is still a few days 
away from completion, but when done, will provide a much-improved learning/teaching space for 
our community.   

 

I would like to acknowledge and thank our custodial crew for your flexibility in working around our 
contracting crews.  The school looks beautiful and clean.  Our students and staff are very fortunate 
to be able to work and learn in such a pleasant and supportive facility.   

 

I would also like to acknowledge and thank all of our Teaching and Support Staff.  Your flexibility 
this week in unpacking and rearranging furniture, while at the same time welcoming our students 
back to school was monumental!  Thank you everyone for all your work in making the first days 
back welcoming and meaningful for our students. 
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As anticipated, our enrollment at Fleetwood Park Secondary has increased this year.  We are con-
tinuing to receive new registration requests and expect our enrollment will grow to over 1600 stu-
dents over the next couple of weeks.  Last year we had approximately 1580 students.  Our school 
will again be very busy, full and dynamic.  We will certainly be taking advantage of the additional 
Portable classroom, and will be utilizing all available rooms across our timetable.  We will spread 
our students out across our campus as much as possible.  All of our staffing is in place and our 
timetable is balanced. 

 

On Tuesday we welcomed our community back!  There was a wonderful air of excitement in the 
building as students and staff reconnected under the new “near normal” Covid-19 guidelines.  It was 
reassuring to see all students and staff wearing masks, and was reaffirming to hear students’ laugh-
ter and joy in our hallways.  In the morning we started with a “Back to School” Staff meeting.  We 
welcomed several new teachers and Support staff to our community, reviewed our new Covid-19 
protocols and discussed our school start-up routines.  Again, it was a pleasure to welcome back and 
meet with our staff.   

 

And then our students arrived! ☺ Grade 8’s arrived for their first day of High school with excitement, 
nervousness, and curiosity.  Our homeroom teachers brought them to their Block A classrooms and 
provided an initial orientation and welcomed them to our community of learners.  Rather than having 
a large assembly on the first day, we have opted to hold separate individual classroom orientation 
presentations over the next week.  Administration will visit each grade 8 homeroom and welcome 
our newest Dragons and graduates of 2026 to our school.  Grade 9-12’s arrived an hour later, found 
their way to their homerooms and began their learning journey.  It was a very busy, exciting and 
happy day.  Grade 9-12 students will watch an Orientation Video presentation next week. 

 

This week we will continue to work through our new registration requests and balance our timetable 
wherever possible.  There may be some additional timetable adjustments with additional courses 
and changes in schedules over the next week or so.  This is a very fluid time for us, with very full 
classes, and a need to respond to our enrollment pressures.  Great thanks to our Counselling team 
for your efforts in building schedules for our new students and balancing our class sizes.  As al-
ways, students are reminded that course change requests will be limited to missing graduation re-
quirements and incomplete timetables.  If there is an error, or required change in your timetable, 
please complete the online “Course Change Request form” found on our Counselling page on our 
website.  Our counsellors will respond to your request as quickly as possible. 

 

Tomorrow I’m meeting with our Student Council Executive for our first meeting of the year.  I’m look-
ing forward to their ideas and plans to create community and build school spirit.  This year, in our 
year of reconnection, student leadership will be critical for the success of our school.  We will be 
drawing upon our Student Council and our Grade 12 students for your formal and informal leader-
ship skills and service.  Thank you in advance for your gifts of time and expertise and for your men-
torship and guidance of our younger students.   

 

Our school garden is thriving!  The tomatoes, strawberries, and peppers were delicious.  Thank you 
to our Gardening Club for all your work this summer. 
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On behalf of the entire Fleetwood Park Secondary staff, I wish everyone a year of health, happiness 
and powerful learning.  We will work together to build a community of excellence, of happiness and 
of connection.  I am hopeful that 2021-2022 will bring us a year of greater normalcy, health and sta-
bility.  We will do everything in our power to provide our students and staff with care and compas-
sion and with everything they need to be safe, to feel connected and to reach success. 

 

Welcome back Dragons. 

 

All the Best, 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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